
Westmoreland Planning Board 
Meeting of November 18, 2019 

 

Call to Order, Seating Members: 
Present:  Lauren Bressett, Bruce Smith, Alison Fissette, Tim Thompson, Elaine Moore- Alt, 
Frank Reeder – Selectmen’s Rep. 
Absent:  Jim Starkey, Larry Siegel 
 
Chair Lauren Bressett called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Tim Thompson moved to approve the minutes of October 21, 2019 as written, seconded by 
Bruce Smith.  All in favor. Minutes will be on file. 
 
Kimberly Matson and Frank Patel appeared for an information session about a potential 
subdivision on Route 12. 
 
SVE Associates submitted the annual report regarding Cersosimo Gravel Pit – River Road.  The 
report states in reviewing property no sign of erosion or sediment runoff was leaving the site.  All 
excavation is within the permitted limits.  Letter was accepted by Board and will be placed on 
file. 
 
 The Board continued to work on Town Ordinance additions and corrections to the 
Westmoreland Ordinances.   
 
Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on the Ordinances at their next meeting, December 
16, 2019.  Elaine will post notices in the Keene Sentinel, on Town Website and at Post Office. 
 
Bruce Smith moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:52 pm, seconded by Alison Fissette.  All in 
favor.  Meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Elaine Moore - Clerk   
 
 

 

 


